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Coming up next week: 

Monday: 

The Corsham School Open 

Morning 

Wednesday: 

Open session for Prospective 

Reception Parents / Carers 

9:30am   

Friday: 

Pickwick Community Event for 

Years 5 & 6  

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Some of you may have heard me talk before 

about the ‘Golden Moments’ I get to enjoy 

whilst being the headteacher at Corsham 

Regis. This week I can add another moment 

to my list. 

Visiting Year 6 on their trip to Braeside was a privilege. To 

observe them working together, learning independence and 

achieving in new situations was exactly why we make this 

commitment to them. Thank you children for having me and to 

Mrs Symons, Mrs Gingell and Mr Denton for taking time away 

from your own families to make this possible for our pupils. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

Amethyst Class 

have been super 

stars this week while 

out on their 

Residential 2019 trip 

to Braeside. They 

pushed themselves to 

achieve in 

challenging situations 

and epitomised our 

vision ‘Together 

Crystal Class have been 

practising their arithmetic 

skills as they do every 

Monday morning. Very 

focused indeed! 

Any other business: 

Well done to our Year 

5&6 pupils Richard, 

Henry, Benjamin, Darcy, 

Alexandra and Brandon 

who represented Regis at 

The Corsham School 

Maths Team 

Challenge 

event on 

Tuesday. You 

did us proud! 

Attendance: 

This week Crystal 

Class had the highest 

attendance with 97.9% 

Attendance overall is 

96.78% 

#HelloYellow   Pupils in Jade 

Class have been making and   

decorating Hello Yellow face 

masks to celebrate World Mental 

Health Day. The finished masks 

look amazing! 

 In Maths this week 

pupils in Opal Class 

have excelled  

themselves in using 

different resources to 

support their 

calculations. You 

could feel the brain 

power in the room! 

In Garnet Class pupils have 

been practising taking off and 

landing using different 

combinations of feet in 

gymnastics with the Up and 

Under 

team. 

 
Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is 58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 Pupils in Onyx Class 

have been producing 

their very best Hot 

Writing. They have done 

incredibly and are making 

good progress! 


